
 

Report of the German Studies Association (March 31st) 

Present 

● We have our End of Year and Vielfalt launch party coming up as our last event of 
this year! 

● Last Stammtisch will probably be next week! 

Projects 

● Nothing else, really! Danke sehr for a fantastsich year! 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Abigail Leblanc, VP External 
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